
 
 

 

LIBRARY BOARD 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
  

 

FAULKNER GALLERY 

SANTA BARBARA PUBLIC LIBRARY 

THURSDAY, AUGUST 11, 2022 

12:00 P.M. 

  

 

 

 

THE LIBRARY BOARD MEETING  

OF AUGUST 11, 2022 HAS BEEN CANCELLED. 

 

 

THE NEXT REGULARLY SCHEDULED LIBRARY BOARD MEETING IS 

THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 8, 2022 AT 12:00 P.M. 

ON GOTOWEBINAR. 
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